
Meet Our New Website Editor

We’re excited to welcome Renita Gidlund as our new website editor!
In 2025, she’ll be helping take over this duty from our publicity chair,
Sue Hotz, to keep the website updated and easy to use.

Renita has been a San Carlos resident since 2015 and has worked as a software developer for the past two
years after transitioning from a career working with children. She and her family are big fans of the library
and the Friends of the Library book sale, especially her elementary school daughter. Volunteering with the
website is a great way for her to give back to a place she loves. In addition to being an avid reader, Renita
enjoys arts and crafts, graphic design, and competing in speed jigsaw puzzle events.

You may notice some changes to the website, such as a new search bar to help find past posts and a
refreshed look for the new titles list. Renita would love to hear your feedback—let us know what you think
of the changes and what would make the site more useful for you!

She can be reached at renita.gidlund@gmail.com.
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